
 

 

 

Date: 19/09/24 

Jeans for Genes Day 

Assalamu Alaikum wa Rahmatullah 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

Jeans for Genes Day is an annual fundraising campaign which is aimed at supporting families and 

individuals affected by genetic disorders. The campaign raises money through a variety of activities 

to provide grants to organisations which transform the lives of children living with genetic disorders. 

Schools who wish to partake in the fundraising event, encourage children and staff to wear jeans 

and other casual wear to school rather than their traditional uniforms on specific days.  

Al Ameen Primary School will be taking part in this year’s Jeans for Genes Day on Friday 20th 

September 2024.  

1 in 25 children has a genetic disorder that makes their life very difficult. That’s like one in every 

class. We are asking all children to wear an item of denim clothing on the day and bring in a 

contribution of £1 which will go towards the charity, Jeans for Genes. The item of clothing could 

be a jacket, a shirt, trousers, etc. Children do not need to come in school uniform on the day if they 

are wearing denim clothing.  

Jeans for Genes have a series of powerful films to explain how donations will make a difference. 

Each film provides a compelling and personal insight, introducing some amazing children living with 

genetic disorders, sharing first-hand what life is like with their condition. Please visit 

jeansforgenes.org/schools for more information and to view these films.  

Finally, we would like to extend our gratitude to Sister Asma who came in this week and delivered 

assemblies to children in years 1 – 6 on genetic disorders.   

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

  

 

Jazaakumullaahu Khairan  

Wassalam  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Mohammed Rahman 

Head Teacher, Al Ameen Primary School 


